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ANNOUNCEMENTS 

April 20, 2022 
 

PROM TICKETS 
ATTENTION JUNIORS AND SENIORS:  AN ENCHANTED GARDEN PROM 
TICKETS ARE NOW ON SALE IN THE OFFICE FOR $20 PER PERSON.  
YOU MUST FILL OUT AND RETURN A DANCE GUEST REQUEST FORM 
FOR ANY NON-PLEASANT HILL STUDENT PROM GUEST.  THIS FORM IS 
TO BE TURNED IN AT THE FRONT OFFICE TO GO THROUGH THE 
APPROVAL PROCESS.  NON-PLEASANT HILL STUDENTS WITHOUT AN 
APPROVED GUEST PASS WILL NOT BE ADMITTED INTO PROM.  PROM 
IS THIS SATURDAY, FROM 8-11PM, AT EMERALD VALLEY EVENT 
CENTER IN CRESWELL. 
 

MIDDLE SCHOOL REWARD TRIP 
THIS FRIDAY, STUDENTS WHO EARNED QUARTER THREE GRADES OF 
C’S OR ABOVE AND POSITIVE BILLIE PRIDE BEHAVIOR WILL HAVE 
THEIR CHOICE OF ATTENDING THE RINK EXCHANGE (ICE SKATING) OR 
WILLAMALANE SPORTS CENTER.  STUDENTS WILL LOAD THE BUS AT 
9:20 AND BE BACK ON CAMPUS AT 12:40. STUDENTS MEETING THE 
Q3 BILLIE PRIDE EXPECTATIONS RECEIVED NOTIFICATION IN CLASS, 
WITH INSTRUCTIONS ON HOW TO SELECT THEIR CHOICE OF ACTIVITY 
AND FORMS THAT NEED TO BE FILLED OUT AND SIGNED BY A 
GUARDIAN IN ORDER TO PARTICIPATE.  STUDENTS WILL BE EATING 
LUNCH ON THE FIELD TRIP AND NEED TO BRING A COLD LUNCH 
(LUNCHES CAN BE ORDERED FROM THE SCHOOL AS WELL). SIGNED 
PERMISSION/WAIVER FORMS NEED TO BE RETURNED TO THEIR LA 
TEACHER BY THURSDAY, APRIL 21. **WE ARE NEEDING VOLUNTEER 
CHAPERONES TO COME JOIN US!  PLEASE CONTACT 
BMCCOOL@PLEASANTHILL.K12.OR.US  OR 
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JTAYLOR@PLEASANTHILL.K12.OR.US  IF YOU CAN HELP OUT AND JOIN 
US ON THE TRIP.  THANK YOU! 
 

HIGH SCHOOL 3.5 GPA TREATS 
CHECK THE LISTS POSTED IN THE WINDOW OF ROOM 17 OR THE 
FRONT OFFICE TO SEE IF YOU ARE ON THE 3.5 GPA LIST FOR QUARTER 
3 GRADES.  IF YOU ARE ON THE LIST, COME GET A TREAT AT YOUR 
DESIGNATED TIME DURING LUNCH IN ROOM 17 ON THURSDAY. 
 

BASKETBALL OPEN GYM 
OPEN GYM WILL BE AVAILABLE FOR ALL MS AND HS GIRLS ON 
WEDNESDAYS FROM 6-8:00PM.  IT STARTS TONIGHT IN THE MAIN 
GYM. 
 

COLLEGE EXPERIENCE 
UO’S SAIL SUMMER PROGRAM IS A FREE WEEK-LONG PROGRAM 
THAT PROVIDES HIGH SCHOOL STUDENTS WITH AN OPPORTUNITY TO 
EXPERIENCE COLLEGE FIRST HAND.  DATES ARE: AUGUST 1-5, 8-12.  
EXPLORE YOUR PASSIONS, DISCOVER NEW INTERESTS, AND LEARN 
INSIDER INFO ON ADMISSIONS AND FINANCIAL AID!  REGISTER SOON 
AT SAIL.UOREGON.EDU. 
 

SPRING COLLEGE FAIR 
PACIFIC UNIVERSITY AND LINFIELD UNIVERSITY WILL HOST A SPRING 
COLLEGE FAIR ON APRIL 25 & 26, FROM 5:30-7:30PM.  ADMISSION 
REPS FROM INSTITUTIONS LOCATED IN OREGON AND WASHINGTON 
WILL HAVE A TABLE SET UP TO MEET HIGH SCHOOL STUDENTS.  TO 
REGISTER GO TO  SPRING COLLEGE FAIR  OR VISIT THE PHHS 
COUNSELING BLOG  https://phhscounseling.blogspot.com/ 
 

WASHINGTON DC TRIP 
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ALL HIGH SCHOOL STUDENTS INTERESTED IN GOING TO WASHINGTON 
DC FOR A WEEK-LONG EDUCATIONAL VISIT SHOULD MEET IN MR. 
MEINZEN’S ROOM AT LUNCH ON MONDAY, APRIL 25T H.  WE ARE 
PLANNING THE TRIP FOR FEBRUARY 19-25, 2023.  COME TO THE 
MEETING TO FIND OUT MORE! 
 

SENIORS 
LCC IS OFFERING THEIR FREE RTEC 101 GATEWAY TO COLLEGE AND 
CAREERS AGAIN THIS SUMMER!  TO REGISTER, CONTACT BRENDA 
WILLIAMS AT (541) 463-3443 OR WILLIAMSB@LANECC.EDU.  
 
PLEASE SEND MS. RUIZ A LIST OF ALL THE COLLEGES/UNIVERSITIES 
YOU HAVE BEEN ACCEPTED TO, ALONG WITH THE SCHOLARSHIPS 
(NAMES AND AMOUNTS) YOU HAVE BEEN AWARDED AT EACH 
SCHOOL.  THIS INFORMATION IS NEEDED BY MAY 20.  THANKS!! 
 

AP TESTING 
STUDENTS WHO HAVE REGISTERED FOR AN AP TEST:  THERE IS A PH 
EDUCATION FOUNDATION SCHOLARSHIP AVAILABLE TO HELP PAY 
FOR YOUR TEST FEES.  SEE MS. RUIZ FOR AN APPLICATION. 
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